
City of 
Santa Clara 
The Center of What 's Possible 

June 28, 2022 

Attention: State Clearinghouse 

Community Development 

Subject: Civic Center Drive Family Housing Project Revised Notice of 
Availability of a Mitigated Negative Declaration (PLN21 -15206) 

To whom it may concern: 

A Revised Notice of Availability has been prepared for the Civic Center Drive Family Housing 
Project located at 1601 Civic Center Drive. The original notice that was sent to the State 
Clearinghouse listed www.santaclara.gov/CEQ as the site for review of the document. The 
correct site is www.santaclaraca.gov/CEQA as provided on the Revised Notice of Availability. 
This is the only change that was made on the Notice. The City requests that the Revised Notice 
replace the original and upload to the State's CEQA website. 
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